
 

 

 

October 26, 2021. 
 

MACHC Letter 13/2021 

 

To: Chair, Eastern Atlantic Hydrographic Commission 

Chair, Southern African and Islands Hydrographic Commission 

 

Subject: Invitation to the 2021 MACHC Webinars 
 

 

Dear Esteemed Chairs of EAtHC and SAIHC, 

 

I hope you are well. 

 

It is my pleasure to invite you and all members of your Regional Hydrographic Commissions 

to participate in the 2021 MACHC Webinars. Due to the pandemic, these webinars will be 

held virtually using the Interactio videoconferencing platform. 

 

These webinars were organized according to the schedule below. 

 

November 10 Webinar on S-100 09:00-13:00 (US EST*) 

November 12 Webinar on Seabed 2030 Project 10:00-12:00 (US EST) 
 

*US Eastern Standard Time (EST) is 5 hours behind UTC/GMT. 

 

In order to enable the dissemination of the subjects that will be discussed in these webinars, 

the agendas are attached (Annexes A and B). Guidelines for participants and speakers to use 

the Interactio platform are found in Annex C. 

 

I am convinced that these webinars will raise awareness in Hydrographic Services on current 

matters under discussion within the IHO and adhering to the IHO Strategic Plan. 

 

I look forward to these webinars, I encourage you all to participate in them and I request for 

their dissemination in your Regions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Edgar Luiz Siqueira Barbosa 
Vice Admiral 

Director of Hydrography and Navigation, Brazil 
Chair, Meso American - Caribbean Sea Hydrographic Commission 

Annexes: 

A - Agenda of the Webinar on S-100 

B - Agenda of the Webinar on Seabed 2030 Project 

C - Interactio platform participant/speaker Guidelines 
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